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Accomplishments since last report:

1. While at the National Policy Seminar, visits were made to several offices of Illinois congressmen and lobbied them or their staff members for support of CTE. Literature was also left in all of their offices. 
2. Several members of the ETED Policy Board authored articles in professional peer-reviewed journals in the field of Engineering and Technology Education.

3. Worked with ETED policy committee members to identify division award winners.

4. Encouraged appropriate ETED members to run for the upcoming ETED VP election.

5. Members of the ETED Policy Board are representative of diversity in age, race, geography, gender, and discipline. All are well qualified. 

6.  The ETED policy committee members worked to identify potential partners for VISION this year and beyond. Conversations were held with PLTW. ITEEA and ATMAE were contacted to begin discussions.

7. ETED members were contacted and asked for suggested deep dive and idea labs. Members were encouraged to submit proposals that they felt were appropriate.

8.  ETED members were updated on the new VISION format. 
Potential candidates contacted for future Board of Directors Elections:


At this time, there are at least four ETED members that have expressed interest in 
running in the election for ACTE vice president of the Engineering and Technology 
Division. At least three of the potential candidates are have been members of the ETED 
policy committee, while the fourth has participated in the ACTE’s Leadership 
programming.
Concerns for CTE/ACTE Board Report:


Concerns for CTE?  Overall funding and support for education in general. CTE’s place 
in the economic recovery.


Implications for ACTE? ACTE needs to continue to promote the benefits of CTE as a 
means of improving the workforce as a whole. The contextual nature of CTE makes it an 
ideal way to address issues related to educational outcomes and provide tangible 
evidence of success. I believe that we must also continue to promote and explore 
potential partnerships with business and industries in order to show CTE’s overall 
value. 

What should the Board do?  As board members representing different CTE fields, we 
should continue to find ways to promote the value of CTE and identify potential 
educational partners.


Concerns for ACTE?  Membership and the success of VISION. 

Implications for ACTE?  Will the members see a significant difference between the 
traditional conference and VISION? This could have a significant impact on future 
membership. 

What should the Board do? Focus on tangible value. What will someone attending 
VISION leave with (knowledge, a product, etc)? 
Items To Be Placed on the Board Agenda for Discussion:

